Graves, Tom L5 - Public Comment

From: Tom Graves
To: City Clerk

Subject: Downtown paid parking

Date: Monday, March 4, 2024 12:23:36 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from tomgraves1@gmail.com. <u>Learn why this is</u>

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Please say NO! The businesses and the public pay for greedy and controlling government. They don't care one bit about the people. Just money and power. Please show that you are true leaders and say NO! This is why people are leaving California.....you can do it...